
Stafford State School – Uniform Shop  
(Website Update – June 2024) 

 
The uniform shop stocks uniform requirements for Stafford State School.  The P & C Association 

operates the uniform shop as a convenience and service to parents and caregivers. 

 

School parents can order from the uniform shop via the online  

eStore ordering site.   

https://schoolshoponline.net.au/staffordss/index.aspx  

 

You will need to register an account for the uniform shop. 

 

*** Please Note - this is a separate account to your tuckshop registration. However you can use 

the same email and password for both *** 

  

Open Hours during the school term 

Tuesday: 8:15am – 9:15am 

Wednesday:  8:15am – 9:15am 

 

Payment method 

We accept Cash, EFTPOS, Master Card and Visa Card 

 

NO Cash Out Available 

  

Orders 

On days when the uniform shop is open, online orders will be completed and left at selected drop 

off areas.  These drop off options are available at check out, you have 3 options: 

 

1. To be Collected at the Uniform Shop (During business hours) 

2. Place in Teachers Mailbox 

3. Leave at Admin Office (Please let Admin know you have chosen this option) 

 

Swimming Attire 

We strongly encourage students to have high-visibility swimming attire and a swimming cap 

that does not match the pool colour. This means, it is preferred for the safety of the 

students, not to wear the colour Blue while in the pool.   

Uniform Shop does not sell swimwear; swimming caps or goggles.  

https://schoolshoponline.net.au/staffordss/index.aspx


Second Hand Uniforms 

Donations of second hand uniforms can be dropped off to the Uniform Shop either during business 

hours or left on table outside the Uniform Shop, the table is checked every day. 

 

Suggested Uniform Purchases 

2 sets of Maroon Unisex Uniform including white socks  

 Polo Shirts, Shorts or Skirts 

1 set of the Formal Uniform including white socks  

 Formal Check Shirt, Short or Skirt; Formal Check Dress 

1 Reversible Hat  

 Ask Admin what House your Child/Children will be in for sports events 

 

Volunteers 

Helpers are always needed for back to school trading, which is always the last week of holidays 

before school starts back in January.  If you can spare an hour or two to help in the store it 

would be greatly appreciated.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns you can contact the uniform shop via 

email uniforms@staffordpandc.com.au  

mailto:uniforms@staffordpandc.com.au

